
KAWARTHA LAKES-Kawartha 411 News has learned that there has been one Confirmed Case of

Coronavirus at IE Weldon Secondary School in Lindsay.

Officials with Trillium Lakelands District School Board say the case is a student.

“The school community has been informed and those identified as close contacts have been

contacted by the health unit with directions they must follow.” Sinead Fegan, Communications,

TLDSB told Kawartha 411 News.
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